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Join South Suburban College for Tuesday Talks – Virtual 
Q&As for Summer Enrollment 
 
SOUTH HOLLAND, IL– South Suburban College (SSC) is hosting Zoom sessions throughout May 
called Tuesday Talks to assist prospective students with all of their questions regarding reverse 
transfer and enrollment for the 2022 Summer Semester. Tuesday Talks will be hosted by the 
SSC Enrollment Services Department every Tuesday during the month of May at 12 noon, with 
Zoom access available from www.ssc.edu/info. The Tuesday Talks are designed for any students 
who are considering attending college for the first time, reverse transferring from a four-year 
school, or who simply have general questions about the enrollment and registration process. 
 
SSC continues its efforts to provide flexibility to college degree seekers interrupted by the 
pandemic with flexible class delivery options. Summer registration is now in progress and class 
schedules, registration services and a new “live chat” with staff are all available online from 
ssc.edu. Summer classes begin June 6, 2022. 

In addition to the upcoming Tuesday Talks, prospective students may access a separate live 
chat function from ssc.edu, call (708) 210-5718 or email AdmissionsQuestions@ssc.edu for 
ongoing assistance. 

SSC is a community college located in South Holland, Illinois serving 21 communities including 
parts of the Chicago Southland and northwest Indiana. SSC provides a variety of support services 
and leadership opportunities to its students in addition to a wide range of affordable academic 
programs. 
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